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A Research Reserve for Connecticut 
 

The National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) designated 
the nation’s 30th National Estuarine Research Reserve on January 14, 
2022. This action established about 50,000 acres of eastern Long Island 
Sound, western Fishers Island Sound, lower Connecticut River, lower 
Thames River, and select adjacent marshes, and upland areas as the 
Connecticut National Estuarine Research Reserve (CT NERR). The 
University of Connecticut serves as the local host of the program, with 
properties owned and maintained by the Connecticut Department of 
Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP). Join Jamie Vaudrey as we 
explore the nature of a Research Reserve, the required and optional 
programs, and the opportunities for collaboration and engagement with 
Reserve activities. 

 

Host:  George McManus 
Time & Date:  11:00 am, Friday, September 16, 2022 
Place:  Lowell Weicker Building, Seminar Room 103 (or WebEx) 
 

Please visit this page to request seminar information:  
https://marinesciences.uconn.edu/seminar/seminarform/  

 
If you are an individual with a disability and need accommodations, please contact 860-405-9152 or email 

marinesciencesseminars@uconn.edu. 
For cancellations and additional seminar information see: https://marinesciences.uconn.edu/seminar/seminar1228/. 
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